
Printed on: 22/07/2021 09:10:05

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

21/07/2021  22:04:012021/1859/P OBJ David Stone I write to object to the application for retrospective planning permission. The property is situated in a 

Conservation Area. The existing railing was clearly visible from the street. Increasing the height of the railing 

makes it even more obvious, and the addition of fake greenery is unsightly, and out of keeping with the 

Conservation Area. It is horrible to look at from the houses opposite, and from the street, and increases the 

appearance of the bulk of the rails. Also, there have been a number of other additions to the roof terrace (for 

example, the storage boxes) for which planning permission is required, and which has never been requested. 

These should not be shuffled through under the guise of this application. 

Permission should be refused, and enforcement action taken to remove the fake greenery, and the upper 

rails.
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